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The Companies Law Committee set up by the Government to make
recommendations on issues arising from the implementation of the
Companies Act, 2O13 had invited suggestions and comments from
stal<eholders to assist its deliberations. These suggestrons and
comments were invited through the Ministry of Corporate Affairs, online
portal www.mca.gov.in upto 2lst July, 2015.

Requests have been received from various stakeholders seekine
more time for submission of suggestions and comments. To enabl!
stakeholders to provide well researched inputs, it has been decided to
recerve suggestrons and comments upto 3l"t July, 2015. Accordingly, all
the stakeholders are requested to send their suggestions and comments
latest by 31st July, 20 1S.
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